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3rd August 2022 
 
 
Councillor Z Collingham 
Elected Member 
 
Via email: Zachary.collingham@rotherham.gov.uk  
 
 
Dear Councillor Collingham 
 
Question submitted to Council – 20th July 2022 
 
Thank you for your question to Council on 20th July as follows: 
 
Does the Council own or operate any CCTV or other recording equipment manufactured by 
Hikvision or Dahua and, if so, what and where is it located? 
 
I can advise that the Council owns cameras with Hikvision components installed, the cameras are 
mainly used for deployable units within communities where ASB is occurring as well as in public 
parks and community buildings. None of the Council's main frame CCTV systems have these 
parts in them. 
 
The Council operates its procurement and systems in line with the current Government Policy and 
if this was to change then the Council would obviously work within any amendments.  
 
I hope you find this information helpful.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 

Cllr Saghir Alam OBE 
Boston Castle Ward 
Cabinet Member for Corporate Services, Community Safety and Finance  
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